
From: Yasmin Kayes (thesupremegroup) 
Sent: 27 October 2017 11:01
To: Licensing
Subject: RE: Review of Street Traders Policies meeting

Good morning,

I note the letter set in regards the review of street trader policies in which we have been invited to 
attend a meeting on Tuesday 7th November at 10am.

Unfortunately I will not be able to attend and do not have any views to add to the information sent in 
the letter.

Regards,

Yasmin Kayes,
Managing Director




